City of Oregon City Orogon Giy. OR 67045

503-657-0891

Legislation Text

File #: 17-556, Version: 2

Presentation and Discussion of McLoughlin-Canemah Trail design

RECOMMENDED ACTION (Motion):
Provide feedback to staff regarding trail design in historic contexts

BACKGROUND:
The McLoughlin-Canemah Trail planning process resulted in an alignment through the Canemah
National Register District and within the McLoughlin Promenade park.

As Canemah is a National Register District, the trail plan has ruled out sidewalks and curbs in
Canemah. These are not being considered. Current proposals being considered include sharing the
existing street, adding on-street markings, signage, and speed humps to slow traffic. Staff would like
to hear feedback from HRB on the designs being considered.

No trail construction is being proposed at this time. At the time of future trail implementation, formal
Historic Review may be required, and the trail designs would be submtited for approval to the Historic
Review Board.

The project website is: <https://www.orcity.org/planning/mcloughlin-canemabh-trail-plan>

BUDGET IMPACT:
Amount:

FY(s):

Funding Source:
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